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Kaycee Hathaway

From: Holly Myers

Sent: Tuesday, December 02, 2014 3:06 PM

To: Kaycee Hathaway

Cc: Joe Gilbert; Holly Duncan

Subject: BL-14-00022

In order to provide appropriate comments, we require the applicant provide specific details of the water system serving 

the two parcels. 

Joe is looking more closely at the concern over the drain field locations.  It may be required that an easement agreement 

exist for future access to portions of the OSS. 

 

I will complete EH comments once we determine OSS concerns and acquire details about the water source serving both 

proprosed parcels. 

 

Holly R Myers 
Environmental Health Supervisor 
Kittitas County Public Health Department 

P-(509)962-7005 

Holly.myers@co.kittitas.wa.us 
 
Make it a great day! 
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